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NOTE

VII. INTERNATIONAL BOTANICAL CONGRESS
STOCKHOLM, 1940

Motions dealing with Nomenclature for consideration by the Seventh

International Botanical Congress, Stockholm, 1940, should be sent

before July 1, 1939, to the Rapporteur general, Dr. T. A. Sprague, The
Herbarium, Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew, Surrey, England.

Motions must be presented in the form of additional articles or

amendments to the International Rules. They should be drafted as

briefly as possible. At least 100 printed copies must be presented.

Section for Taxonomy and Nomenclature

Recorder :

Dr. J. A. Nannfeldt


